
The following curriculum changes apply to students currently registered 
in the Software Engineering Program. 
 
MATH 264, ADVANCED CALCULUS 
 
Math 263, Ordinary Differential Equations, has been added as a 
corequisite to the above course.  For summer 2009 only, students can 
take MATH 264 without this new corequisite.  Please contact the 
Undergraduate Program Office at undergrad.ece@mcgill.ca  for a “permit 
override”. Please include in your email your student number and CRN of 
the course.    
 
ECSE 476, SOFTWARE ENGINEERING DESIGN PROJECT 1 
 
The prerequisites for the above course have been changed and they are 
now reflected on Minerva.  The new prerequisites are  EDEC 206, COMP 
302, ECSE 306, ECSE 321 and ECSE 322.  Students who entered our 
program prior to September 2006  and took ECSE 303 in place of ECSE 
306, will require “permit override” to register for the course. Please 
contact the Undergraduate program Office at undergrad.ece@mcgill.ca 
for the permit to register and make sure you include your McGill ID  and 
CRN of the course in your email.   
 
ECSE 526, Artificial Intelligence 
 
Effective this September 2009,  the above course will be dropped from 
the list of technical complementaries.  COMP 424, Topics in Artificial 
Intelligence, can be taken as a suitable alternative course.   This course 
is given in the winter session. Please check Minerva for the schedule.   
 
COMP 420, Files and Databases is no longer available 
 
The above course has now been replaced with COMP 421, Database 
Systems.  This course is only offered in Winter session. Please keep this 
in mind when you schedule your courses for next year.   
 
The substitute courses that we used in 2008/09 are no longer valid as 
replacement to COMP 420.   
 
COMP 360, Algorithm Design Techniques 
 
This course is only given in the Fall session. Please check Minerva for the 
schedule.   
 



FACC 100, Introduction to the Engineering Profession and FACC 
400, Engineering Professional Practice. (Changes apply to all 
programs) 
 
Effective September 2010, MIME 221 will be replaced by two one-credit 
courses, FACC 100 and FACC 400.  Students who expect to graduate at 
the end of Fall 2010, should make sure that they complete MIME 221 
either in Fall 2009 or Winter 2010.  After that, the two new courses will 
be in effect and it may be difficult to schedule both courses in one 
semester.    
 

 If you have any concerns or questions regarding this change, please 
contact the Undergraduate Program Office, Trottier 2060 (Tel: 398-1547or 
1218), email undergrad.ece@mcgill.ca), for an appointment to meet with 
an advisor.  
 
 
Prema Menon 
Student Adviser/ 
Undergraduate Programs Administrator  
Department of Electrical & Computer Eng. 
Tel: (514) 398-1077 
email: prema.menon@mcgill.ca 

 
 
 


